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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: R&U Apps 3/2021/0660 and 2/2021/0661

 

From:  
Sent: 22 August 2021 09:36 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Apps 3/2021/0660 and 2/2021/0661 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Sirs 
 
I am a resident on xxxxx  in Chatburn and exiting from xxxxx  onto Ribble Lane is already dangerous with current 
traffic levels. 
 
I have witnessed several near misses due to the congestion surrounding the shops on the village green . The parking 
of residents on the side roads makes the through access very narrow and also restricts the views of drivers when 
turning at the junctions.  
 
In my opinion to add a large vehicle movement on average of every 6 minutes onto an already congested and 
dangerous road system would be very risky indeed on safety grounds. 
 
The route 2 idea sounds much more sensible. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 


